
 
 
 
 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
FOR RECORDING AND TRANSCRIPTION SERVICES 

 
 
The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities is requesting proposals for the provision of 
recording and transcription services.  A copy of the Terms of Reference is posted on the Board’s 
web-site at www.pub.nl.ca or may be obtained from Ms. Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate 
Services & Board Secretary, by phone at 709-726-8600 or by e-mail at cblundon@pub.nl.ca 
 
The Board reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals. The lowest or any proposal 
shall not necessarily be accepted. 
 
The closing date for the submission of proposals is 4:00 p.m., Friday, June 23, 2006. 
 
 
G. Cheryl Blundon 
Director, Corporate Services  
& Board Secretary 
 
 
 
 
INSERTION 
 

The Evening Telegram – June 7, 2006 
 
 
 
 

 


